
   
 

Update on Rosedean House Surgery Expansion 

 

Exciting News! Full ICB Approval for Rosedean House Surgery Redevelopment 

 

Dear Patients, 

We have some fantastic news to share! We have received full sign-off from the Integrated 
Care Board (ICB) for the redevelopment of Rosedean House Surgery.  

This is a significant milestone and a major step forward in our plans to create a modern, 
state-of-the-art healthcare facility that better meets your needs. 

We're incredibly excited about this development and are now working through the next 
steps, including exploring various temporary accommodation options. We'll be sharing more 
details about the temporary accommodation process and location in the near future. 

We know change can be worrying but please be reassured that we will be supporting you 
and keep you informed throughout. 

What does this mean for you as a patient? 

For now, there are no changes to your healthcare services. You can continue to see your GP 
team at Rosedean House Surgery as usual. We will keep you fully informed about any 
upcoming changes, including the location of the temporary accommodation and how the 
process will work. 

We're committed to ensuring a smooth transition during the redevelopment process and 
will provide regular updates to keep you informed. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work towards a brighter future for 
healthcare in our community. 

 



   
 

Your Feedback Matters 

 

How you can feedback to us 

- Feedback Box: Drop your suggestions into our feedback box situated in Reception 
- QR Code: Scan the QR Code below for updates and feedback submission on our 

dedicated development website 

 

Stay Informed 

We will keep you updated on any changes via: 

- Our website www.rosedeansurgery.co.uk  
- The microsite www.onemedicalproperty.co.uk/microsites/rosedean  
- Text/SMS messages  
- Waiting room noticeboards 

 

Join the PPG.  Your Voice Matters!  

Would you like to have a say in how your GP Surgery operates? 

Consider joining our Patient Participation Group (PPG).  Your valuable input can help shape 
the future of our healthcare services. Learn more from our website or ask about our 
Patient Participation Group at Reception. 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your healthcare needs.   

We appreciate your patience as we build a better future for all of us. 


